
Attention NGOs 

 
 

“The Ministry is still in the process of institutionalizing Gender 

Budgeting and sensitizing officials of Ministries/ Departments 

and State Government /District Officials through Government 

Institutions. Therefore, the proposals from NGOs are not 

considered for funding at present.  Any change in this decision 

will be posted on the  Website of the Ministry”. 

 

 


